14 Glenwood Street
July 14, 1966

Mr. Carl J. Walters, Supervisor
Town of Guilderlsnd
CGuilderland, New York

Dear Mr. Walters:

Thousands of ents will soon attend classes on the State
University campus for stime. It is essential that "Dead End" signs
be placed on the following streets, not only as a public service to
out-of-town visitors, but also to eliminate needless traffic on these
streets:

Parkwood Street
Glenwood Street
Waverly Place
Knowles Texrace

We have a "Dead End" sign on Narwood Street now.

If the Town does not have support posts, why not fasten the
sign to the back of the "Stop" Sign on each street.

I was instructed to get some action on this matter at the
last meeting of our association. Visitor traffic is already quite
heavy on week~ends.

Sincerely,

President



